Thursday, October 17th,
6:30-8pm

Al students & families welcome! *
“This is NOT a drop-off event™

Al children must be accompanied
at all times by an adult

Food Trucks, snacks &
refreshments for sale

sale ends October 11th
NO tickets will be sold after this date
Zero exceptions

COME DRESSED IN YOUR HALLOWEEN BEST!
N0 TOY WEAPONS OR MASKS PLEASE!!

Enter through the double glass doors on
the side of the building (D3)

email clrkmillspto@gmailcom
with”any questions


http://www.clarkmillspto.com/

